
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
JUNE 9, 2015  

 
 
 
PRESENT:  Janet Brown, Chairperson; Bill Tiffany, Member & Recording Secretary    
            
ABSENT:  Rob Gordon, Member 
 
GUEST:   None 
 
 
The meeting came to order @ 5:14 pm  
 
 

1. Janet Brown made a motion to accept the May 19, 2015 meeting minutes, 2nd by Bill 
Tiffany.  The vote showed all in favor. 

 
2. Janet and Bill signed two proposals from Stone Mason, Mark James, one was for the 

extension of the new wall he built last year at “Oil Mill” Cemetery on River Road.  The 
second proposal is to repair five head stones in the “Whittaker” Cemetery on 
Maplewold Road. 

 
3. Janet placed flowers on Miss Waterman’s grave at the “Collins” Cemetery on Reservoir 

Drive. 
 

4. Janet Brown will call Mr. Paul Wilson who lives very close to the “Luther Lock” 
Cemetery on Oliver Road because there are two big pine trees and a rotting maple tree 
which he is concerned will hit his house if they blow or fall down.  Our tree expert, Ed 
Ferguson, is to give us a quote to take them down. 
 

5. We had a brief discussion about naming the new cemetery which will abut the Southern 
boundry of the “Center Square Cemetery on East Road. 
 

6. Janet will send a “Thank-you” note to Land Surveyor Hank Amsden for the “Mylar” 
copies of the “Pine Grove” Cemetery he gave to us at no charge! 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:03 pm.   
 
The next meeting will be on July 14, 2015 @5:00pm in the Selectmen’s meeting room. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
William F. Tiffany 
Recording Secretary 


